71 Regent Street P.O. Box 98 Belize City Belize Central America



Phone: (22) 72098

(20) 72063

Fax: (22) 76852

E-Mail:

angcolbelize@yahoo.com

(Formerly St. Hilda's College for Girls and St. Michael's College for Boys)

November 25, 2019

Ms. Cynthia Cayetano Office of the Auditor General Mountain View Boulevard Belmopan City Belize

Dear Ms. Cayetano:

The staff and fourth form students of the Anglican Cathedral College extends its warmest gratitude to you and your establishment for your assistance in making our first ever Business Awareness Day a success. You shared relevant information on the workplace best practices, the expectations of your establishment and by sharing your personal experience that has positively impacted our students as they prepare for the business world.

Your efforts helped to make the day a success and we are grateful for your time and effort displayed on this day. It is our hope that our students walked away more informed and that their interest in pursuing a career within our economy was strengthened.

Once again, we say a big thank you.

Yours in education,

Ms. Piona Usher

Head of Business Department

Ms. Jamine Longsworth Acting Vice Principal

